
 

 
 

307 SOUTH MARKET STREET, P.O. BOX P                                 DANVILLE, OHIO 43014-0616 
ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – JUNE 12, 2016 

 

FATHER MARK HAMMOND, PASTOR 
Father Vince Nguyen, Parochial Vicar 
Deacon Tim Birie 
Father Homer Blubaugh, retired 
Thomas Harrmann, Director of Religious Ed. 
Betty Hoffman, Treasurer 
Sandy Mickley, Secretary 
Donald Hawk, Parish Council President 
Sacramental Emergencies – 398-6285 
Website www.stlukedanvilleoh.org  
Parish E-mail address stluke@ecr.net 
 

LITURGY OF THE MASS 
Saturday Evening:  5:00pm 
Sunday Morning: 10:00am 
Daily:  Tues. 8am,Wed. 11am, Thurs. 8am 
 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday through Friday 9:30am to 4:30pm 

392-4711 ext. 1 @ St. Vincent de Paul Parish Office 
392-4711 ext. 7 
392-4711 ext. 2 
1-740-502-2679 
507-0029 (cell) 427-3099 (home) 
599-6362 (office) 844-695-4547 (office toll-free) 
599-6362 (office) 599-7171 (home) 507-9569 (cell) 
599-6416 (home)  
 
SACRAMENTAL MINISTRY 
Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday  3:30-4:30pm   
     and by appointment 
Marriage:  Call Parish office or contact Father six months  
     before the wedding date; Instruction is required. 
Baptism:  Call Greg Henkel at 740-392-4711 ext. 5 or 
     gregmhenkel@gmail.com; instruction required. 
In Case of Sickness:  Call parish office if you are sick   
     or hospitalized; also, inform us about the sick or 
     aged who are unable to attend church. 
 

MISSION STATEMENT – We are St. Luke Church, people of God, created in the image and likeness of Christ, 
and committed to living our faith in the Roman Catholic tradition under the authority and direction of the Pope, 
Bishop and Pastor. 

As people baptized in Christ, gifted with many talents and rooted in strong families, we reach out and welcome 
all.  Our mission is to proclaim the good news, as a prayerful and caring community celebrating Christ’s presence 
in worship, sacraments, and service. 



Readings for June 12, 2016 
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
Readings for June 19, 2016 

12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

First Reading: 2 Samuel 12:7-10, 13 
Responsorial: Psalm 32:1-2, 5, 7, 11 
Second Reading: Galatians 2:16, 19-21 
Gospel: Luke 7:36—8:3 
 
First Reading: Zechariah 12:10-11; 13:1 
Responsorial: Psalm 63:2, 3-4, 5-6, 8-9 
Second Reading: Galatians 3:26-29 
Gospel: Luke 9:18-24 

 
                      JUNE                 MASS INTENTIONS         OFFERED BY         ALTAR SERVERS  
Saturday 11 5pm Ron Austin Helen Austin Darren Mickley-Lauren Mickley 
Sunday 12 10am People of St. Luke  Eva Hawk-Tyler Mickley 
Monday 13  No Mass   
Tuesday 14 8am Roma Guillozet  Vince Staley  
Wednesday 15 11am Mary Durbin Blubaugh Jim Blubaugh  
Thursday 16 8am Shawn Blubaugh   
Friday 17  No Mass   
Saturday 18 5pm Chuck Sapp Janet Sapp Annika Adam-Laura Morris 
Sunday 19 10am People of St. Luke  Anna Worley-Regina Worley 
 

Saint Luke is a member of the Knox-Licking Consortium with SVDP & Nativity Parishes. 
St. Vincent de Paul Website: www.st-vincentdepaul.org   
     Go to Quick Links at the bottom of the page for ‘Church Bulletin’ 
St. Vincent Mass times     
     Saturday at 4:30pm; Sunday at 8:00am, 10:00am, 11:30am   
     Monday, Tuesday at 12:15pm; Wednesday at 8:30am; Friday at 5:30pm 
     Liturgy of the Hours Thursday at 8:00am in Rectory Chapel 
Church of the Nativity Mass times 
     Friday at 5:30pm in the rectory; Sunday at 8am at the Utica Elementary School, 367 Church Street 
 
Your Stewardship to God – June 4/5 
 $7,727.00 Weekly Offering, Thank you!         
 1,243.00 Catholic Home Missions 
 100.00 Peter’s Pence-50, Catholic Communication-50 
 $770.00 2016 Bishop’s Annual Appeal, Thank you! 
 
Prayers are requested for... Kaden Allerding, Chris Allison, Jeff Allison, Ray Anderson, Helen Austin, 
Johnnie Baughman, Bill Bennett, Jane Butts, Annette Campbell, Spencer Capelle, Anna Connors, Rose 
Crawford, Jim Denuit, Roseanne Euman, Lois Fox, Jeff, Ken & Carol Hall, Donna Hammond, Liza 
Heffelfinger, Hannah King, Bob Kosman, Kathy Kosman, Bill Lang, Bailey Larrison, John Leslie, Katelyn 
McKinley, Floyd Mickley, Louie Mickley, Barb Miller, Ben Miller, Eileen Miller, Josh Moore, Chris Neitzelt, 
Dave/Lorna Patton, Chloe Ploof, Bob Remen, Roy Rhodes, Carol Roberts, Beth Sapp, Jackie Shackle, Cozzie 
Smith, Father Snoke, John Staggs, Shirley Stoner, Rodger Stoner, Melvin Troyer, Bob Watts, Katie Weber, Sr. 
Jean Welling, and closure of abortion clinics. When admitted to a hospital please identify yourself as Catholic & 
call the parish office if you wish to have a visit. 
 
Remember in Your Prayers… Art Boldoc, who died in a car accident this past week. 
 
Congratulations to our Newly Confirmed: Annika Adam, Trevor Adrian, Mashawn Blubaugh, Nathen Butts, 
Carol Ann Durbin,  Kaleb Hawk, Joseph Hedge, Josef Hilberg, Garrett Hughes, Sean Magers, Erin Mickley, 
Lauren Mickley, Maria Mickley, Tyler Mickley, Laura Morris, Lynn Stutz, Josey Weckesser, Garren Wills, 
Anna Worley, and Regina Worley 



MINISTRIES                        Ushers               Minister of Word      Eucharistic Ministers 
Saturday 6/18 5pm John Higgins 

Beth Higgins 
Joanna Mickley Theresa Morris-Keith Mickley 

Roger Holland-Carol Hall-Barb Smith 
Sunday 6/19 10am Eric Winterhalter 

Joe Tapocsi  
Tom Harrmann Marcia Durbin-Amy Mickley-Cindy 

Adrian-Mark Latorre-Angelo Graziani 
Cantors: Saturday, June 18 at 5pm:  Rochelle Adam 

   Sunday, June 19 at 10am: Laura Wills & Choir  
Offertory Counter Team: June 19 – Brenda Arnold, Brad & Shelby Mickley 
 
Young Adults: At age 23 you MUST register under your own name!  Being a registered member makes it 
easier to be married, to have an infant baptized, even for a funeral.  If you are asked to be a sponsor for 
Baptism or Confirmation, the parish will be asked to provide confirmation of membership at the Parish and 
we need to see that you are a registered, active, contributing member of St. Luke’s.   
 
To register at St. Luke Parish, please pick up a Family Registration form in the church from the table near 
the side entrance or in the vestibule, stop at the office, or one can be mailed to you upon request.  Just fill it 
out with your information and return it to the parish office.  If you are currently a member of another parish 
in the diocese, the diocese will transfer your membership to St. Luke’s.   
 
Get Your Marriage in Shape: Are you exercising and dieting, jogging, swimming, and playing tennis to 
stay fit and trim? What are you doing to keep your marriage in good shape? Why not try a Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter weekend? The next two weekends are August 5-7 and November 11-13, both in central 
Ohio. For more information or to register, contact Paul & Marilou Clouse at 614-834-6880 or visit our 
website at www.wwmecolumbus.org. 
 
The Knox/Licking Vocations Club will meet on Tuesday, June 14, 2016, at St. Leonard Church, Heath, at 
12:00 noon.  Lunch will be served ($5 per person).  St. Francis seminarian, Steven Loy, will be the speaker.  
Officers will be installed.  Please come and bring a friend.  For further information contact Dee Jones at 740-
522-4875 or drjones1@columbus.rr.com 
 
As part of the national Fortnight for Freedom, a special Mass and Holy Hour for Religious Freedom 
will be celebrated on Wednesday, June 29, 5:15 p.m., at Saint Joseph Cathedral, 212 East Broad Street, 
Columbus. The Mass will conclude with a special Holy Hour beginning with a rosary for Religious Freedom 
and Liberty, followed by silent Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and concluding with Benediction.  All 
persons are invited to participate in this special evening of prayer.  For more information, please contact 
Saint Joseph Cathedral by calling (614) 224-1295, or the diocesan Office of Social Concerns at (614) 241-
2540. Elevator access to the Cathedral is available via the west entrance (in the courtyard) from East Broad 
Street.  For more information about the Fortnight for Freedom, please visit www.fortnight4freedom.org.  
 

A Stewardship Prayer for June 
Lord Jesus Christ, you came to bring peace and offer reconciliation. 

You sent your Spirit to heal the separation between people, and to reveal how it is possible  
for women and men to overcome their differences and celebrate their unity through your body and blood. 

You revealed your Father as the Father of all people; 
a Father who cares for every single individual and embraces them with love and mercy. 

 

It is that love and mercy, made manifest by your cross, that shines your light on us all, creates new life, 
offers a new way of living, and brings a Gospel message that is a sign of hope. 

 

Give us the courage to live your Gospel fully even when it brings risk,  
to share your word vibrantly even if it leads to scorn,  

and to respond to others generously even when we feel like holding back.   
Show us the way to live as good stewards of your presence among us, and in doing so,  

may we shine your light on a darkened world.  Amen. 



EVENTS OF THE COMING WEEK 
Tuesday June 14 Noon – Vocations Club at St. Leonard, Heath 
Thursday June 16 1pm – Danville Library Summer Reading Program  
Sunday June 19 11am-7pm – Eucharistic Adoration, Rosary at 7pm 
 
A Stewardship Moment: Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time Weekend of June 11/12, 2016  
In today’s Gospel we encounter the Pharisee who is rather inhospitable to Jesus.  He doesn’t seek Jesus’ 
friendship.  And yet the unknown woman who appears is quite eager to be where Jesus is and to show him her 
tremendous gratitude.  She does some extraordinary things: She gets down by Jesus’ feet, and weeping, she wets 
his feet with her tears and wipes them with her hair!  She even kisses his feet and anoints them with some 
perfumed oil.  The woman lavishes her love and appreciation for Jesus.  Christian stewards show their love for 
Jesus in tangible ways every day.  Others don’t really seek his friendship.  Who are we more apt to be like in this 
Gospel story, the Pharisee or the grateful woman? 
 
Blood Drive – Monday, June 20 from 2-8pm: Please call Jaret Baker at 740-507-0885 for an appointment. 
 
Ladies Night Out – June 21 at 7pm at St. Luke’s: Bring a friend, grab a bottle of wine and come paint a 
beautiful beach scene with everyone.   You must register online with Fine Wine and Creative Design at 
http://www.finewineandcreativedesign.com/.  Snacks and Iced tea will be furnished.   
 
The Bishop’s Annual Appeal continues.  We have received Pledges of $38,675 so far.  We are over the goal 
(24,395) but almost half our parishioners have not made a pledge.  Money collected over our goal will be returned 
to St. Luke’s for our needs.  Please prayerfully consider a gift for this year’s Appeal.  All gifts are appreciated.   
If you cannot make a pledge, mark “cannot give” on your envelope and turn it in to avoid a phone call. 
 
St. Luke’s Festival, Sat., July 9 – We need YOU!  Want to know how you can be involved?  Contact: 

• Beth Durbin to donate auction items - if you need help designing them or if you have questions.   
• Joanna Mickley to volunteer for the Chicken dinner.  
• Vic Campanelli to loan 10x10 tents.  Tents are needed!  
• Janet Hawk to donate items to Fancy Goods – “A pretty-tasty-gottahaveit- knickknack shop”  

 
Fancy Goods, formerly known as Country Store, needs your help to stock it with all kinds of fancy desirables 
that you can eat, wear, or show.  Garden produce, baked goods, candies, jams, and new craft items are needed.  
Bring items the day of the festival or call Janet Hawk at 740-599-6416. 
 
Pilgrimage to Our Lady of Consolation Basilica and National Shrine: A group from St. Luke’s will make a 
pilgrimage to the Shrine on Wednesday, June 22.  We will gather in the parking lot at 8:30am to car pool to 
Carey.  Mass is at 11am.  We will eat lunch there and make the Stations of the Cross.  We should be back to 
Danville by 5pm.  Please call the parish office if you wish to join us for our pilgrimage. 
      The Holy Door at the Shrine is open to the faithful to access throughout the Year of Mercy.  In this Jubilee 
Year of Mercy, passing through a Holy Door is part of the pilgrimage that all Catholics are encouraged to make, 
whether during a trip to Rome, a trip to the cathedrals or to specially designated churches in their own diocese.  
These pilgrimages come with special graces, and they allow each of us to share in the many blessings of the Holy 
Year.  In addition, Pope Francis has announced that Catholics will have the opportunity to obtain plenary 
indulgence in the Year of Mercy. 
     Traditionally, the conditions to receive indulgences are: Experiencing the Sacrament of Reconciliation; 
receiving Holy Communion; praying for the Pope; a rejection of all attachment to sin; and a passage through a 
Holy Door or performing one of the Corporal or Spiritual works of Mercy. 
     The Basilica is located at 315 Clay Street, Carey OH 43316.  The website is www.olcshrine.com. 
 
What It Means to Be Christian – Being Christian is not just obeying orders but means being in Christ, thinking 
like him, acting like him, loving like him; it means letting him take possession of our life and change it, transform 
it, and free it from the darkness of evil and sin.   

~Pope Francis, General Audience, St. Peter’s Square, April 10, 2013 
 


